
Legal Notice 
 
 

Young Scholars of Western Pennsylvania  
Charter School 

Attention:  Playground Companies 
 

The Young Scholars of Western Pennsylvania Charter School is requesting 
proposals for school playground sun shading system.  

 
Playground Companies and/or their representatives may submit proposals to: 

Young Scholars of Western Pennsylvania Charter School 
In C/O Playground Companies Contact 

600 Newport Dr. 
Pittsburgh, PA 15234 

 
 

The Young Scholars of Western Pennsylvania Charter School Board of Education 
reserves the right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals or to accept the 
proposal that it finds, in its sole discretion, to be in the best interest of the school 
district. 

 
Young Scholars of Western Pennsylvania Charter School is currently seeking bids 
for 4 post,12’ entry systems. 
  
All proposals must be submitted no later than 10am on March 22, 2013.  All 
proposals should be delivered in a sealed envelope and addressed to the Young 
Scholars of Western Pennsylvania Charter School or emailed to the 
accounting@yswpcs.org. 


